

October 5, 2006

Dear fellow poker player,

Our freedom to play America's game online has been taken away by Washington, D.C. The time is now for us to make a stand and protect the game we love.

The Poker Players Alliance is our voice on Capitol Hill fighting to protect our right to play the game. We fully endorse the Poker Players Alliance and urge you to become a member right now. Go to <a href="https://www.pokerplayersalliance.org">www.pokerplayersalliance.org</a> and help defend poker.

When our united voice is millions of members strong, Washington, D.C. will listen to us. The Poker Players Alliance is that voice.

Join this great organization and help save the game we love to play.

Sincerely,
Mille Sexton Bon freezon De Soran

Lange My Lange

Jane House Christopher May Calif

January J. Christopher Louis

Louis J. Christopher Louis

Mille Comp John June 2005 2000